
OKOTOKS ARTS COUNCIL

BOX 149
OKOTOKS, AB , T1S 1A4

Lori Koehler
Secretary
High River Performing Arts Foundation
www.thevenuehighriver.com
@thevenuehighriver
c: 403.601-3960

Dear Lori: 

On behalf of the Okotoks Arts Council, please accept this letter of support to the 

High River Performing Arts Foundation in their endeavour of building a purpose 

built performing arts centre in High River.

OAC is a volunteer-based organization on a mission to create and maintain 

the vibrant arts community in the foothills of Alberta. 

The OAC feels that the HRPAF is an amazing organization of passionate 

volunteers, committed to building and supporting a special collaborative Performing 

Arts Venue that will further the arts in High River and beyond.  

Sincerely, 

Dale K. Fea

President 

Okotoks Arts Council
d.fea@okotoksartscouncil.ca


